
 

 

Managers Report  

The Grounds Department has and will continue addressing weed control throughout the property.  

Management will continue to work on the website  for updating and revamping purposes.  

The General Manager will be working closely with department leads to schedule open punch list items 

throughout the property.  

The General Manager will be working closely with the onsite staff to clarify, enhance and increase 

efficiency within operational communications and tasks.  

The General Manager will continue to organize the GM office and the operations within The Summit 

Owners Association.  

The General Manager is working on storage unit lease agreements to have on file for existing and future 

lease agreements. 

The General Manager is working on owner lounge rental agreements to have on file for future rentals. 

Management has continued to review the association documents and the policies that are in place.  

Management has created and documented a key log for the SOA to confirm access per Florida Statue 

regarding emergency purposes.  

Management has created a Maintenance Supervisor binder for vendor relations, personnel relations, 

preventive maintenance logs, timeshare relations, and more.  

Management has been working on the Annual Fire Inspection Report with the deadline of November 8, 

2023 to complete all fails to avoid possible violation fines for The Summit.  

The Fire Inspection Fails include: storage throughout the property, trash chutes, fire cabinets, exposed 

wires, missing electrical covers, drywall install, breaker panels and more.  

Management will be working with the Board of Directors regarding balcony tile removal.  

Management has contacted the manufactures for the gym equipment that is down and is currently still 

working on a vendor to service the equipment.  

Management is working with the Board of Directors regarding the lighting issues on the pool deck and 

the indoor hot tub area.  

 

Timeshare Division 

The Timeshare Manager has reached out to all the delinquent owners within the Timeshare Division.  

The Timeshare Manager has created an air filter maintenance log for the time share division.  

The Timeshare Manager has created a calendar for the maintenance weeks for each unit.  

Management has implemented Maintenance Week Work Order Reports.  



 

 

The Board of Directors are working on this division with the Attorney regarding options for the future.  

Legal Updates 

The Association Attorney has sent a demand letter to Edgewater Beach Resort Management, Inc 

regarding financial agreement with VTrips.  

 

Timeshare Documents for General Manager, Timeshare Manager, and Maintenance Supervisor 

 



 

 

   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Claire Durham, CAM, CMCA  

Submitted on: November 7, 2023 


